
COMMUNIQUE 

Offer of Scholarship from the Republic of Korea 2017-2018 

 

Applications are invited from suitable qualified Mauritian nationals for the award 

of scholarships offered by the Republic of Korea for the academic year 2017/2018 at 

Master’s, Doctoral, Post-Doctoral and Research Levels. 

 

2. Details regarding the scholarship offers and the modalities for applications can 

be obtained on the following website:- 

 

(i) http://studyinkorea.go.kr/en/sub/gks/selectBoardArticle.do                

(click scholarships-GKS notice) 

 

(ii) http://ken.mofa.go.kr/english/af/ken/mission/notice/index.jsp 

 

3. MODE OF APPLICATION 

 

(i) All interested applicants should ensure that their applications reach the 

Korean Embassy in Nairobi, Kenya by Friday 10th March 2017.The 

students who will finally be selected to benefit from the scholarship will be 

contacted and informed in due course. 

 

(ii) Contact details of the Embassy of Korea in Nairobi, Kenya, is:- 

 

1st and 2nd Floor, Misha Tower 

Westlands Road 

P.O Box 30455 – 00100 

Nairobi, KENYA 

Tel:+254-20-361-5000            Fax:+254-20-374-1337/8 

Email: emb-ke@mofa.go.kr Website: http://ken.mofa.go.kr 

 

 

 

Scholarships Section 

Ministry of Education & Human Resources 

MITD House 

Phoenix 

Postal Code 73544 

 
 

02 March 2017 
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